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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This World Book Day, we have some exciting activities planned for your children.  We would like to 

invite you to get involved. 

 

Book Swap Shop: 

Like last year, we are inviting children to bring an unwanted book to school to donate to the Swap 

Shop.  In exchange, they will receive a token to exchange for a ‘new’ book later in the day.  All 

donated books will be laid out in a CFPS Book Swap Shop.  School will also provide some 

additional books to make sure there are plenty for everyone to choose from.  All children with a 

token will be able to visit the ‘shop’ to choose a book to take home.  There is no limit on the 

number of books children can swap, so please have a good sort out at half term and send good 

quality/condition, unwanted books to school when we return. 

Thank you in advance of your donations. 

 

Early Bird Shared Reading: 

Our second exciting event is for our Key Stage 1 parents/carers.  If you have a child in Years 1 or 

2, we would like to invite you to come to school a little bit earlier on World Book Day, and to share 

a story together in the hall.  We will open the gates earlier than usual – 8.20am – and you will be 

able to enter the lower hall to read with your child.  The hall will be open for reading until 8.40am, 

at which time children will go to their class for registration. 

On this occasion, this is only open for KS1, but we may repeat this in future for other year groups 

to have their turn too. 

 

Don’t forget that this year we are asking children to dress up in anything that represents them. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your child on World Book Day. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Hooper 


